
Parent and Child Camp August 2013

Written by Martin Hervey - 

This year’s parent and child camp will be on 17th-18th August at Thriftwood Scout Camp,
Brentwood.

  

Arrival time from 9am onwards on the Saturday. Departure will be Sunday mid-late afternoon,
depending on the weather and activities.

  

Tents, plates, cups, etc. will all be provided.

  

Please bring some food (suitable for the BBQ) to share, anything specific you want e.g. if you
have any particular dietary requirements, and anything the adults want to drink (i.e. on the
Saturday evening). Tea/Coffee and soft drinks will be provided.

  

As usual, bicycles are welcome!

  

The cost this year will be £12 per person.

  

Please let Graham, Lawrence or myself know if you will be attending.

  

Regards,

  

Graham, Lawrence and Martin.
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